
From: John Corum [mailto:jwcorum@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2017 6:26 PM 
To: Gary Roberts 
Subject: W-3329 

 

This is concerning the zoning request W-3329.  We own rental property on Lansing Dr. closest 

to the intersection with Carver School Rd. The zoning request does not say how the property will 

be used and leaves open the question of what kind of business would be there.  It could be a 7-11 

that would invite crime, or a business that would provide jobs and a real contribution to the 

neighborhood.  At this point, it is not something I support.  I want to protect the neighborhood, 

because we have a church and a library on the other corners.  We don't need a convenience store 

or a Dollar General.  This property could be used for housing not business. 

 

Thanks you, 

John W. Corum,II 

President  

Corum Properties Inc. 
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